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June 14, 2016 BPC #16-0192

The Honorable Eric Garcetti 
Mayor, City of Los Angeles 
City Hall, Room 303 
Los Angeles, California 90012

Attention Mandy Morales

Dear Honorable Mayor;

RE: DONATION OF A MEMORIAL BADGE DISPLAY AND A LITTLE LIBRARY, 
VALUED AT $28,500,00, FROM BUSINESS FOR LAW ENFORCEMENT 
NORTHEAST DIVISION, FOR THE BENEFIT OF NORTHEAST AREA

At the regular meeting of the Board of Police Commissioners held Tuesday, June 14,2016, the Board 
RECEIVED the Department’s report relative to the above matter.

The Board requests, subject to your approval, that this matter be forwarded to City Council for their 
approval.

Respectfully,

BOARD OF POLICE COMMISSIONERS

MARIA SILVA
Commission Executive Assistant II

Attachment

c: Chief of Police 
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13INTRADEPARTMENTAL CORRESPONDENCE

June 10, 2016
1,10

The Honorable Board of Police CommissionersTO:

7i v
toFROM: Chief of Police mtiff AH s\

'OR

SUBJECT: APPROVAL OF NON-MONETARY DONATION

RECOMMENDED ACTION

1. That the Board of Police Commissioners APPROVE the Department’s Report and 
TRANSMIT to the Mayor and City Council for ACCEPTANCE the donation of a 
Memorial Badge Display and a Little Library valued at $28,500.00 for Northeast Area.

DONOR INFORMATION: ITEMS/AMOUNT: VALUE:

Business for Law Enforcement 
Northeast Division (BLEND) (#084-16) 
Mr. Danny Roman, President 
P.O.Box 41063 
Los Angeles, California 90041 
(626) 922-5150

Memorial Badge Display $25,000.00

$3,500.00Little Library

Total $28,500.00

DISCUSSION

The donation is for the benefit of Northeast Area and the community it serves. A Memorial 
Badge Display honoring Northeast Officers who were killed in the line of duty will be unveiled 
at the Northeast Community Police Station on June 8, 2016. Also being unveiled is a Little 
Library which will house books for children to read or take with them after visiting the police 
station. The Chief of Police, Staff Officers, surviving family members of officers being honored, 
City officials, and members of the community will be in attendance. Police Administrator Thom 
Brennan, Facilities Management Division, has given his approval for these additions to the 
Northeast Community Police Station lobby.

No expressed or implied commitments or promises were made to the donor or representatives 
of the donor. The donor will not receive any preferential treatment, endorsement, or 
recommendation; and the donor is not allowed the use of any Los Angeles Police Department 
(Department) patents.

Administrative Services Bureau has reviewed the donation and determined that it has been 
submitted in accordance with Section 5.467 et seq. of the Los Angeles Administrative Code, 
which provides for the receipt and acceptance of donations to the Department.
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If you have any questions, please contact Sergeant Tonya Juarez-Washington, Commander’s 
Aide, Administrative Services Bureau, at (213) 486-7060.

Respectfully,

CHARLIE'BEt 
Chief of Police



INTRA DEPARTMENT AL CORRESPONDENCE

May 17, 2016
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MAY 18 2016

OPERAT&S-CENTRAL BUREAU
TO: Commanding Officer, Administrative Services Bureau

Commanding Officer, Northeast AreaFROM:

SUBJECT: ACCEPTANCE OF DONATION

It is requested that Administrative Services Bureau (ASB) approve and forward correspondence to 
the Board of Police Commissioners to accept the donation of a Memorial Badge Display, honoring 
Northeast Officers who were killed in the line of duty, and of a Little Library which will house 
books for children to read and/or take with them after visiting the police station.

The donation is being offered by the Northeast boosters, Business for Law Enforcement Northeast 
Division (BLEND). The cost of the Memorial Badge Display is $25,000.00 and the cost of the 
Little Library is $3,500.00. These items are both scheduled to be unveiled at the Northeast 
Memorial Badge Ceremony on June 8, 2016. As of today, the Chief of Police, Staff Officers and 
surviving family members of officers being honored have confirmed their attendance. Police 
Commissioners, City Officials, BLEND Members and the Community have also been invited.

DONOR INFORMATION:

BLEND (Business for Law Enforcement Northeast Division)
Danny Roman, President
P.0 Box 41063
Los Angeles, California 90041
(626)922-5150

There are no on-going maintenance issues related to either of these items. The Commanding 
Officer of Facilities Management Division has been briefed and has approved these artistic 
additions to the Northeast Community Police Station Lobby.

All possible conflicts of interest have been researched. No expressed or implied commitment or 
promise was made to BLEND or representatives of Blend. The donor will not receive any 
preferential treatment, endorsement, or recommendation and the donor is not allowed the use of an 
LAPD patent. Northeast Area Commanding Officer, Captain Arturo Sandoval, has approved 
receipt of both of these items.

RECEIVED'

MAY 1 9 2016
ASB - Operations
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If you have any questions, please contact Sergeant Rick Morales, Northeast Area Adjutant at
(213) 561-3205.

APPROVED:

ROBERT N. ARCOS, Deputy Chief 
Commanding Officer 
Operations-Central Bureau

ARTURO SANDOVAL, Captain 
Commanding Officer 
Northeast Area

Attachments



Commemorative Badge Company INVOICE

Invoice Number:
15-1022-1

1545 w. 134TH Street, Unit A 
Gardena, CA 90249 

310-327-7100 
FEIN# 46-1949250

Date:
October 23 2015

Authorized By;
SLO Leo Key

Ship Via
TO: CBC Deliverey

LAPD North East Div. #11 
3353 San Fernando Rd. 

Los Angeles, CA 90065

Ship To Attention of: 
SLO Leo Rey

Ship By /pick up Date: 
4-Mar-16

PRICEDESCRIPTION
ExtendedPer Unit

NEW STATION MEMORIAL BADGE DISPLAY w/ EOW Plaque 
Steal Framed LAPD Badge 
Custom Multi Layered S,S. Badge on Glass 

All glass lighted with LED's internal in frame 

End Of WATCH plaques {also lighted)
-10 EOW etched glass plaques 

- All lighted with Led's within frame

64Mh x 52!lw

$25,000.00

Deposit:
$12,500.0050% of $25,000 project

Final Payment:
Remaining $12,500 due upon procurement of materials, 

laser cutting of frames, glass and Stainless Steel. 
Projected date for final payment December IS, 2015

$12,500.00Sub Total
$0.00:Sales Tax

$12,500.00Authorized with electronic Signature TOTAL

CEO



Invoice #B33

£9/29/2015

O

All Interiors

5143 Azusa Canyon Rd 

Baldwin Park,91706 

phone (626)367-8147 

fax(626)338-3506

$t

Jobsite /Billing :B.LE.N.D. \
A)3353 San Fernando Rd.

t^\iLos Angeles,Ca, YD*
Job description :Build and deliver custom trolley as per submitted drawings.

1. A deposit for materials and labor will be made in the amount of $2641.50

2. The final payment will be due upon delivery in the amount of $858.50 C\<\C€L*

Total cost materials and labor $3500.00

If you have any quetions please feel free to contact Jonathan Hamilton at (310)717-3950

Thank
You


